Dear Professor Doutor João Carlos Ribeiro,
We want to thank the confidence on our work that you demonstrated by accepting our manuscript. We are grateful for your comments and for the opportunity to enhance it.
We attended the reviewer advices and performed the following modifications:
Reviewer 2 comment 1: “abstract em português que deveria ser melhorado”
Answer: We enhanced the linguistic and grammatical content of our abstract in order to make it more appellative and structured.

Reviewer 2 comment 2: “os objectivos não se encontram bem definidos, sendo demasiado "amplos" Se o manuscrito se focasse apenas em examinar o estado da arte atual da anatomia e os métodos pedagógicos existentes, abandonando a resenha histórica que só torna o manuscrito demasiado extenso, seria mais fácil atingir o objetivo principal, o de destacar as
possíveis vantagens das novas abordagens pedagógicas. Em termos de resultados e tendo presente o que referi acima, parece-me que os 2 primeiros tópicos deveriam ser suprimidos e resumidos em poucas linhas na Introdução do manuscrito, principalmente no que se refere à diminuição da carga horária, que é sem dúvida um factor relevante no atual contexto da Anatomia.”
Answer: We realized that the historical perspectives didn´t reflect well the aim of our study. Considering this, we supressed the historical approach and summarized the problem of the reduction of teaching hours in Anatomy, moving it to the introduction. Also, the objectives were clarified in order to make them more specific and focused on the by analysing the advantages of the introduction and diversification of pedagogical approaches in Anatomy Education. 

Reviewer 2 comment 3: “Fruto da extensão dos resultados, a Discussão fica um pouco secundarizada e menos confrontativa. Parte do que é referido nos resultados, designadamente a comparação entre métodos de ensino ou entre abordagens pedagógicas poderia ser escrito de uma forma mais reduzida de forma a ser desenvolvido na discussão.”
Answer: In order to accomplish a more solid and confrontational discussion, we shortened some ideas in the results section (specifically in “From plan to action: how to overcome challenges of medical curriculum shift” and “The future of Anatomy Education: a new reality, better feedback and personalised approaches” parts), and analysed and reflected them on the discussion section. We specially focused ourselves in the comparison between the teaching methods, intercalating these ideas with the Blended Learning approach. In general, no ideas or thematic were supressed from the results as this section were considered well-structured and well written.
Overall we reviewed the article structures, according to the present and past suggestions.
We appreciate the effort that your team has been doing in the review of our manuscript and we are grateful for the advices that allowed us to upgrade our work. Also, we hope that now the quality of the manuscript is in line with the expected towards the Special Edition of Acta Medica Portuguesa
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